
Lummus Intermediate 2022-23
Site Based Decision Making Committee

Wednesday, October 19, 2023
3:45pm

Agenda Items:

1. Purpose of Meeting
2. Principal update

Board Presentation, School Motto, Student of the
month, Teacher of the nine weeks, PTO Meetings

3. Update on 4th/5th Lummus campus 2022-2023
Growth, Student Growth, New Staff

4. Areas for improvement and priority of Needs
5. Positive Behavior Incentive System Update (PBIS)

Boo Bash
6. Family Fall Night
7. Curriculum update
8. Comments, Q & A



Meeting started  3:45pm in Lummus library, in attendance : Matt Queen, Penny Hollywood, Holly
Cochran, Dena Rendon, Candace Bennett, Apolonia Arteaga
Discussion of purpose of meeting

Minutes:

-Reflection on the purpose of the SBDM Committee.  How SBDM correlates with our CIP.

-New parent representative was introduced, Apolonia Arteaga (mother of 4th grade student).
-Discussed student success at 10/11 School Board Meeting
-Change of school motto to PA+E=P, Positive Attitude + Effort = Performance
-Students of the month were picked for September last month, and we will continue this process
that we have not done in two years.
-Teacher of the first nine weeks was selected, Amber Flores
-Lummus has had 3 PTO Meetings.  Many new volunteers and the PTO is very committed to
being active and helping the school.

-Lummus is a 4th and 5th grade campus now, but is the largest populated intermediate school in
the district.  Continues to get new enrollees almost weekly.
-Welcomed 7 new classroom teachers this year.
-Very optimistic for student growth this year.

-CIP was reviewed and on track for showing progress through the first quarter.

-First nine weeks incentive party will be 10/28, Boo Bash.
-Lummus store is being replenished and will have time arranged for students to visit store.

-Family Fall Night on 10/27- first community and after school parent event since 2020.

-First quarterlies were taken and data will be reviewed to distinguish areas of strength and
weakness
-Student groups designed based off of data

-iReady is a new resource the district has purchased.
-Staff has had two training sessions thus far.
-Students and staff are very excited about the potential of resource.


